
From: Larry Martin <LarryMartin@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/27/2013 6:27:41 AM
Subject: Fwd: Important/DEW legislation

Katherine:

I'm forwarding Greg's positive response to my request to sign the letter. Let's discuss how we will get 
the letter signed on Monday. Also, I understand that the floor session video with Senator Ryberg's 
explanation of the "look back" provision will be available later today. My hope is that this will do it! 

Thanks for your help, Katherine.

Larry

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Greg Ryberg <suvius@aol.com>
Date: September 27, 2013, 5:23:40 AM EDT
To: Larry Martin <LarryMartin@scsenate.gov>
Subject: Re: Important/DEW legislation

I would sign the letter. I return to the states tomorrow and so I am available on Monday.
Greg

On Thursday, September 26, 2013, Larry Martin wrote:
Greg:

Sorry to bother you on your trip. However, just spoke with Ted Pitts, Governor's Chief of 
Staff.
He has spoken with Kenny Bingham who has agreed to sign a letter that states his 
recollection of the "look back" for the benefit ratio calculation beginning Jan. 1, 2014, is three 
years. Ted would like for you to sign onto the letter with Kenny since you took the lead in the 
Senate. If your would be willing to indicate back to me that you would be willing to sign onto 
such a letter when you return, Ted indicates they can talk with the DEW director tomorrow
regarding that issue. Would you be willing to sign such a letter when you return?

Many thanks for your consideration, and again, my apologies for disturbing you on your trip. 

Best regards,

Larry
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Sent from my iPad


